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PRDJEETE

To
The Concerned Person
West Bengal Real Estate Regulatory Authority
Kolkata

Date: 25.09.2024

SUB: NOC FROM AIRPORT AUTHORITY 0F INDIA (AAI)

Respected Sir"adam,

This  is  to  declare  that  as  per  the  rules  and  regulations  laid  down  in  Airport
Authority  of India (AAI), NOC  is not required/not  applicable  for our Proposed
Residential  Project  named  "Skyline  Bhagavati"  located  at Premises No.  348,
Lake Temple Road, Kolkata- 700029.

Thanking You

Best Regards,

For SKYLINE PROJECTS
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